
Dear Partner, 

  

Greetings from Slovenia, from the University of Maribor (SI MARIBOR01). 

  

Our National Agency informed us about the EU Commission's latest decision that: 

  

"All Erasmus+ Inter-institutional Agreements can be extended via email for 2023-2024 

academic year without the need of having them renewed ". 
  

Given the circumstances, we would like to consider our Erasmus+ Inter-Institutional 

Agreements valid for 2023/24 in the same terms as agreed at present and without further 

formalities. 

  

If you want to suggest any amendment to the current Agreement(s) (eg. number of mobilities, 

study cycles or, even cancellation), please, send us a short notification BEFORE 26th of 

January 2023. 

  

In case we do not hear from you before the above-mentioned deadline, please allow us to 

consider this as a tacit consent to proceed with the renewal of our IIA(s) for the academic 

year 2023-24. 

  

We are looking forward to the next chapter of our cooperation! 

  

Best regards, 

Uroš 

…………………………………………………………………………………… 
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